CORRESPONDENCE
9/14/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06658-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 9:05 AM

To: ‘solar@timberspring.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Jim Janninck

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: solar@everyactioncustom.com <solar@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 5:35 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Net Metering - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,
We have been generating 90% of the power we need for our home using rooftop solar since 2016.

Net Metering is the regulatory policy that makes this solar system possible. When we generate electricity that we cannot
immediately use, we sell it onto the grid for others who need it. And at night, when we cannot generate our own power,
we buy that electricity back from the utility.

Eliminating Net Metering would create an unfair and unsustainable condition where we would be giving away energy
during part of the day, but still paying full price to buy it back later.

Our decisions to buy solar equipment in the first place were entirely based on the fair system of being able to sell power
during the day to buy it back at night. Without Net Metering, we never would have purchased our solar equipment to
begin with: the cost of ownership would then be too high.

Please protect the opportunity for Floridians to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our
successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Jim Janninck
Ocoee, FL 34761



solar@timberspring.com





